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Dear Borden School Families and Supporters: 

 

All of our Borden Bruins are charged up for the final push of the school year after a 

wonderful and rejuvenating break!!  It is hard to imagine that May is here already as it 

seems like such a short time ago that we were just beginning our first days of learning 

as a school community.   

 

As the school year enters into the final 2 months, our staff work is now geared toward 

reflecting on our successes, areas for further improvement, and final-step goal work.  

On May 28th, three Borden School staff members will present our Learning for Life 

presentation to the Division Board.  This year, the presentation will focus on our work 

around problem solving, assessment, and literacy.  Although we feel proud of the work 

that has been accomplished so far this year, we are eager to look critically at what 

we’ve done, and strive to find ways to improve further as we drive to finish the school 

year on a note of continuous improvement.   

 

Later in May, the Borden School Staff will also engage in year-end goal meetings.  

Again, this will be an opportunity to celebrate successes, identify areas for further 

improvement, and establish next steps.  The staff has worked diligently and 

intentionally all year, and this is an exciting part of the teaching process.  Refining 

practice and committing to next steps is an invigorating way to engage in our work 

over the last 2 months of the school year. 

 

Lastly, the Borden SCC has been a wonderful and passionate group all year.  Their 

efforts and contributions have led to many successful events and activities in the 

school and community.  I was also very proud to sit at the SCC General Assembly with 

members of the Borden SCC.  Borden School is so fortunate to have the support, 

expertise, and passion of our parent and community stakeholders.  Through the tireless 

efforts of our SCC, there are still more events being planned and put into place 

through the end of this year. 

 

As always, I’d like to encourage anyone with questions, wonderings, or concerns to 

reach out to the school.  The easiest ways to do so are to call us at 306-997-2090, email 

me directly at brody.morris@spiritsd.ca, or set up an appointment to meet in person. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and support! 
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The Admin Team 

Brody Morris – Principal 

Angelena Lukan – Administrative Assistant 


